
 

ENROLLMENT IN THE SHORT KINDERGARTEN PROGRAME 

In the Andersen´s Kindergarten in the Šiška area, we are announcing the possibility of attending a 

SHORT PROGRAM for the whole of Ljubljana. 

The program is intended for children between the ages of 5 and 6 who will enter the 

first grade of primary school on September 1st, 2022 and are not yet attending 

kindergarten. 

The program will take place on the premises of our kindergarten in the afternoon, twice a week. It 

is completely free for all parents, funded by the Ministry of Education. 

For more information or to submit an application for enrollment of a child, contact the 

counsellor of the kindergarten Nadjo Beguš - nadja.begus@vrtecandersen.si or call 

01/583 82 18. 

 

 


